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This letter is submitted in response to the proposed campground located at Kittitas County on Parcel
Nos. 636935, 136935, 960269m and 960270.

Reclamation is currently working with Mr. Jackson and our partners to mitigate a spring box on his
property that will be impacted by the Cle Elum Pool Raise Project. Planned mitigation is to
compensate the landowner with a new well and decommission the "spring box" which will continue
to provide water for the existing residence. 

The proposed development will equire mitigation for a water right that is outside the scope of the
2015 Cle Elum Pool Raise Project Environmental Impact Statement. 

Roza holds a water right with a May 10, 1905 prioty date (known as a proratable right) Roza desires
to memorialize that any impacts to the proposed development would be beyond the scope of the Cle
Elum Pool Raise Project and will not be mitigated by USBR or others.

Scott Revell

District Manager

Roza Irrigation District
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